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The following is being distributed at the request of the Multi-Materials Stewardship Board: 
 

Media Advisory: Minister to Announce Recipients of the Solid Waste Management 
Innovation Fund 

 
The Honourable Vaughn Granter, Minister of Environment and Conservation and Minister 
Responsible for the Multi-Materials Stewardship Board (MMSB), will announce recipients of 
the 2014-15 Solid Waste Management Innovation Fund tomorrow (Tuesday, August 12).   
 
The event will take place at 1:00 p.m. at the Petty Harbour Mini Aquarium located at 35 
Southside Road in the town of Petty Harbour-Maddox Cove. In the case of rain, the event 
will take place at the Fisherman’s Centre, Southside Road, Petty Harbour.  
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Media contacts: 
Deborah Thomas 
Director of Communications 
Department of Environment and 
Conservation 
709-729-2575, 728-8092 
DeborahThomas@gov.nl.ca 
 

Jill Thomas Myrick 
Director of Marketing, Public Education and 
Communications 
MMSB 
709-757-3696, 689-4795 
jmyrick@mmsb.nl.ca  
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